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The Australian Electoral Commission
Locked Bag 4007 Canberra ACT 2601,
Australia

July 8, 2024

Dear NSW Redistribution Secretariat,

I am writing to object to the proposed new boundaries of Bennelong.

Epping has less in common with the Berowra division regarding the Index of Economic
Resources. Including it in the Berowra division may enhance its position as a satellite
community that does not receive due attention.

Culturally, Epping has more in common with Eastwood and Marsfield, and removing it from
the current shared administration may lead to confused expectations for residents,
particularly at the border of Epping and Eastwood.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ash
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